
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO PUBLIC 
 

Transylvania County offices and public buildings will close early on Monday, December 16th to 
allow employees to attend the County’s Annual Luncheon and Awards Ceremony.  The Solid 
Waste Landfill and Convenience Centers will close at 11:30 a.m.  All other offices will close at 12 
noon.  
 
This the 10th day of December 2024. 
 

Trisha M. Hogan 
Clerk to the Board 

****************************************************************************** 
The Transylvania Times: Please publish as a block ad in the Thursday, December 12th edition.  
 
Distribution: 
 
Members, Board of Commissioners 
County Manager 
County Attorney 
Administration Bulletin Board 
Sunshine/Media List 
Department Heads 
File 
 
 
 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS                                                                                     COUNTY MANAGER 
Jason Chappell, Chair Jaime Laughter 
Jake Dalton, Vice-Chairman        828-884-3100 
Larry Chapman  Fax 828-884-3119 
Teresa McCall 
Chase McKelvey  
 101 South Broad Street 
 Brevard, NC 28712 
 


